
December

Message from the 
Principal

We hope that you all had a wonderful 
break.  We are looking forward to a 
fun-filled month as we close out the 
2021 school year.  We look forward to 
spreading a little holiday cheer on 
December 15 with a light parade 
through the neighborhood!   

We wish all our families a wonderful 
holiday season and a happy new 
year!
-Mrs. Carroll

Upcoming 
Events 

Nov. 30- Dec. 10: iReady 
Diagnostic

Dec. 3: Fire Drill
Dec. 8: Awards Assembly 

(students only)
Dec. 10: Santa Photos, $2.50

Duck and Cover Drill
Dec. 15: Victory Light 
 Parade, 5-6 pm
Dec 17- Jan. 3: Winter Break

iReady Diagnostic
All students in Stockton Unified have begun their second iReady diagnostic 
of the year.  This data is used to determine growth, areas of success, and 
areas of need.  This data will be shared out by teachers once students have 
completed both ELA and math diagnostics.  

Please support your child by ensuring they are getting a good night rest, a 
healthy breakfast to start their day, and are on time for school! 



Spirit Week:
Monday: Winter Wonderland
Hoping for snow, dress in all white
Tuesday: Long Winter’s Nap
Come to school in your comfiest pajamas
Wednesday: Jersey Day
Team up for the holidays
Thursday: Holiday Colors; 
   Blue, green, red, white
         Friday: Ugly Sweater Day

NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF DECEMBER

Welcome 
Ms. Florence 

Kikuvi!

Ms. Kikuvi will be joining the Victory family in the roll of community assistant!  She looks forward to 
supporting our families and community members to continue to foster  a working relationship 

between home and school.  She has experience with various training methods including on-the-job 
coaching, mentorship programs, and e-learning.  Please join us at our next parent coffee as we 

introduce Ms. Kikuvi to our Victory Families!

Attendance Letters
● Attendance Letters are now going out weekly every Monday to students who have missed school 

and still have an unexcused absence.  

● If you receive a letter, please take a moment to either complete the paper survey, the digital survey 

or call the school to clear your child’s absence.

● For absences more than three days, to be cleared, a doctor’s note will be required.

● Please contact our front office or our Child Welfare and Attendance site support point person, 

Yesenia Gomez, for any questions or concerns.

Facebook
/VictoryElementary

Website
www.stocktonusd.net/
Victory

Instagram
@victoryeleme
ntaryschool

Office
933.7310

PLUS and AVID will be hosting a 
fundraiser this month to help raise 
funds for middle school socials.  
Candy grams will be sold between 
December 6-17 at lunch time for $1.  
Students can purchase grams to 
send to friends, family, and 
classmates.  

Candy Cane Grams

http://www.stocktonusd.net

